
Frequently Asked Questions - Mandatory Meal Plan

Beginning with the fall 2023 semester, Jefferson College will be contracting with Great

Western Dining (GWD) to offer a “QT” style kitchen and a cafeteria homestyle kitchen.

1. What if I have dietary restrictions?

The onsite GWD Director at the College will

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1Q4ET7cNWfg-8UKvKvuDhceW8ZlQ-JJzJguSH-SHs1jQ/edit


5. Will the cafeteria be closed if there is inclement weather?

Even if the College is closed due to inclement weather, GWD, in most instances,

will do a late start and begin with brunch. GWD is committed to being the food source

for the students. If
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